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News Release 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE ON: February 25, 2008 
FOR MORE INFORMATION, CALL: Dorine Kelley, 233-5579 
 
 
 

Infill/Redevelopment  
Customer Survey  

 
The Palm Beach County Zoning Division is conducting a Survey of our 
users to assist with developing regulations for Infill/Redevelopment. The 
results of the survey will be used to assist in prioritizing the goals of this 
project.  
 
Your response to the survey questions is requested by March 7, 2008. 
Staff will be discussing the results of this survey at the March 12, 2008 
Infill/Redevelopment meeting.  
 
 
To take the Survey, please click on the link below.  
 

¾ Infill/Redevelopment Survey 2008 

 

Thank you in advance for taking this survey.                         
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